
From: Hansell, Elise (WOM)
To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: DOSW: 11/3 Budget and Finance Committee A&E
Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 11:47:49 AM

Hi Brent,  
 
I hope that you are well. I will be presenting for our Department on our retroactive A&E., File No.
210806.  This A&E is retroactive because we had received a no-cost extension on the prior grant
award. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you,
Elise

Elise Hansell 
Policy & Grants Manager
Department on the Status of Women
415-252-4653 | elise.hansell@sfgov.org
www.sfgov.org/dosw
 
Please note that I am working remotely during the shelter in place order. Check the City’s website for COVID-19
updates, https://sf.gov/topics/coronavirus-covid-19 and DOSW’s website, www.sfgov.org/dosw, for information.
Stay safe and healthy.


